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NLASLPA Members- 

In the fall of 2017 I was elected as NLASLPA Secretary, and have thoroughly enjoyed my experience thus 
far. It has been such an excellent opportunity to network with other Speech-Language Pathologists and 
Audiologists, as well as gain insight into the surrounding issues that we face as health professionals. 
Over the past few months, I have been completing general secretary duties which include: attending 
monthly executive teleconferences, compiling and distributing meeting minutes, and completing 
necessary mail correspondence. In addition, I am the acting executive liaison for the Education 
committee and the NLTA SLP Special Interest Group. 

I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to my fellow executive members and all committee 
volunteers. It’s been a pleasure to work with such a dedicated and motivated team. I look forward to 
see what the future has in store! 

Respectfully submitted, 

Hilary Trenholm 
NLASLPA Secretary 
 


